City Attorney's Communication #2019-1136
August 6, 2019
TO: Jean E. Dolan, AICP, CFM, Sustainability Coordinator

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Review of Draft Ordinance for the Future Land Use Element Text Amendment for
the LIVE! Resorts Pompano Regional Activity Center

As requested in your memorandum to me of July 25, 2019, Development Services Memorandum
No. 19-222, T have reviewed the draft Ordinance that was attached to your memorandum and find
same to be acceptable as to legal form and content.

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me.
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